
 

March 18, 2020 

Good afternoon, 
  
At this time I am proud to announce the launch of the IPS Extended Learning website.  As 
mentioned in a previous communication, this website contains extensive resources for extended 
learning during our school closure.  The website is broken down by grade level and/or subject 
area.  The homepage contains instructions for accessing the resources  as well as contact 
information for each school.  In many cases, the resources include links to Google classrooms 
that students are already using, particularly at the middle and high school level. We anticipate 
that this webpage will be updated with additional resources during the coming weeks.  
  
We welcome any feedback or suggestions to improve the webpage.  For those receiving this 
message via phone, please see the Ipswich Public Schools main webpage for the link.  
  
Here is the link:  ​https://sites.google.com/ipsk12.net/ipsextendedlearning/home 
  
I will send another update tomorrow with additional reminders. 
  
Thank you,  
  
Dr. Brian Blake 
Superintendent of Schools 
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